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CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

MERCEY SPRINGS WATER DISTRICT 
52027 WEST ALTHEA AVENUE 

FIREBAUGH, CA  93622 
mercyspringswd.specialdistrict.org 

 
 
 
TO: Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  Patrick McGowan, General Manager 
 
RE:  Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors 

 
 
 
 
 The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Mercy Springs Water District scheduled 
 for 11:00 a.m., May 15, 2024, has been CANCELLED. 
 
 The next regular meeting of the Board is scheduled for August 21, 2024. 


